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TIME: 7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

APRIL 4, 1983 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

James Singer 
Bernard Samples 
Shirley Heintz 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
Administrative Assistant Jon Bormet 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised that the term of Michael Pekarek will soon expire 
as a Member of the Board of Architectural Review, however he is interested in 
serving another term. Council concurred that Mr. Pekarek be appointed to serve 
another term on said Board. Necessary legislation will be added to the agenda 
for the Council Meeting to follow. 

Mayor Stone reviewed a request of Max Gutmann that a Proclamation be issued 
recognizing Elder-Beerman 1 s 100th Anniversary and their existance in the City 
of Centerville since 1968. Council concurred that said Proclamation be issued . 

Mr. Bormet briefly reviewed a Resolution and an Ordinance necessary for 
the issuance of Notes and Bonds in order to pay for the telephone and paging 
systems for the City of Centerville. Various Members of Council expressed 
concern with this procedure, they were unaware that money would be borrowed 
for this purpose. Mr . Sweetman recommended that a page be added to the Budget 
document, detailing items included which will require the City to borrow money 
for purchase. 

Due to the lack of alternative information relative to the purchase of an 
asphalt paver, Council concurred that this matter be delayed for consideration 
during a future Meetina.---.. 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 

---


